
 

 

Stockton Public Safety Academy Parent Newsletter 

March 6th, 2017 
Upcoming Events: 

 Friday, March 10th: Cadet Awards Ceremony 
o 8:30 am – 9:15 am: Stagg Cafeteria (park in the 

Rosemarie Parking Lot and enter through the North side of campus) 
o Parents and families welcome! 

 Wednesday March 15th: SUSD Police Department Open House 
o 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm, 640 N. San Joaquin Street 

 Every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday we have Leadership/Drill Practice from 2:30-3:00 
in room R-10. Cadets who would like to improve their drill movements or are interested 
in leadership positions are encouraged to attend. 

 Upcoming Minimum Days: 
o March 7th, 17th, & 28th  

 Spring Break: March 20th-24th  
o (Drill Practice times TBD) 

 
Demerits 
Demerits will be issued to cadets who are out of policy in regards to uniform, behavior, academics, etc. 
Demerit standings will be posted weekly. 
Inspections 
Cadets are expected to be prepared for inspection every day! This includes wearing IDs, clean uniforms, shined boots, 
etc. 
Uniform Policy Reminders 

 Long sleeved shirts worn under polos must be black 

 Sweatshirts must be solid black or navy blue with no writing/decor 

 Official Academy jacket:  
 Style: Rothco Ma-1 Flight (Bomber) Jacket 
 Color: Black 
 Sizes: Youth and Adult 
 Cost: $35 
Odds and Ends: 

 Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/StocktonPublicSafetyAcademy 

 Sign up for the SUSD Connections Newsletter: SUSD main web page on the bottom right corner 

 Uniform purchases can made at: Code 3 Wear (www.code3wear.com) located at 304 Lincoln Center 
(209) 910-0063.  Hours: M-Sat 10-6, Sun 12-5 
 

Officer Torres:  209-933-7445 ext 2490 
Cell: 209-345-5758      btorres@stocktonusd.net 

Mrs. Russo:  209-933-7445 ext 8457  
Cell: 530-318-4747         mrusso@stocktonusd.net 

Maggie Torres: 209-933-7445 ext 8483   mtorres@stocktonusd.net 
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